
 

 

Question:  

Do you have any update on Low Ackworth play area? 

It is some months since part of the monkey bars were stolen - is there a timeline for 
replacing/repairing this? 

 

Answer:  

We have good news, replacement of the climber and revamp of the play area has been 
scheduled in for late Sept/Early Oct.  

We will share this on our social media and place signs up at the park once we have a date 
confirmed with the supplier.  

 

 

 


